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Dear Parents and Carers 

We have had such a busy start to the new year and the children have settled well into their new classes. 
It was great to see all of the children back after the holiday looking smart in their uniforms and ready for 
the new and exciting learning that we have planned for them this year. 

We would like to welcome our new families to the school who have joined our nursery and reception 
classes and also the new families who have joined other year groups across the school - you are all very 
welcome! We would also like to welcome Mrs Smith and Mrs Anthony to our staff team as we say 
goodbye to Miss Skelton who is leaving us for a new venture.  We also have a new member of the 
admin team, Mrs Bell, who you will meet in the main office. 

We have lots of exciting learning opportunities planned for this year including theatre and museum visits, 
visitors into school and several events which are already up and running. 

We are continuing with our staggered start and end to the school day which really helps with the very 
busy car parks and playgrounds and allows us to ensure that all of the children leave the site safely. We 
continue to make sure that the start to the school day is as calm and smooth as possible  The doors are 
open from 8:30am (Nursery, Y2, Y4 and Y6) or 8.40am (Reception, Y1, Y3 and Y5) each morning and 
school starts at 8.40am or 8.50am respectively.  It is very important that your child is on time for school 
and doesn’t miss any valuable learning time at the beginning of the day. If you do arrive after the register 
has closed, please can you go to the main reception to ensure that your child gets their mark.  There will 
always be someone available on the door for you to speak to if you have any queries.  

If you wish to speak to your child’s class teacher they are usually available at the end of the school day 
or we can make an appointment for you to see them. 

We are very much looking forward to working together with you and your children this year! 

Best Wishes 

Mrs A Thompson, Head of School 
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What’s On 

We try really hard to make sure that you are up 

to date with knowing about events as there is 

always lots happening at Priory! 

Each week we will send out a ‘What’s On Next 

Week’ with reminders but we also try to let you 

know in good time about events that parents can 

attend . 

 

You will find Diary Dates on this letter for the 

term including dates for Christmas, which is 

some time away but will allow you to plan. 

 
 

 

 

PE Uniform 
 

Reminder that our PE uniform is dark/black 
shorts, white t-shire and, for outdoor PE a plain 
tracksuit.  Plain sand shoes or trainers may be 
worn too. 
 
We ask that any earrings are removed for PE 
Lessons. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation with this. 
 
 

 

JLT News 

 

Our new JLT members have been appointed and met for the first time this week.  They discussed their 

responsibilities for the year and they are very excited about the year ahead! 

 

 

 

 

 

In their first meeting, they discussed how they could promote student voice and have come up with lots of 

ideas about how they can share their ideas and also listen to the ideas and views of their peers.  They are 

also keen to share their work with the rest of the Priory community so please keep an eye out for the news 

being shared on Twitter and in newsletters. 

In the next couple of weeks they are looking forward to choosing new images to represent our learning 

muscles  

     

The school website has lots of information on it 

and we will be updating this as the term progresses 

too.     

We will continue to use Twitter to share photo-

graphs of the children learning and share pictures 

of other events in school.  We also retweet         

anything you might find interesting or informative.  

Please follow us on Twitter—@priory_primary 

http://www.prioryprimaryschool.org.uk
http://www.prioryprimaryschool.org.uk


   

   

   

   

   

   

   

            

  

  

  

  

 

       Macmillan Coffee Morning 

and  Priory Bake Off 

 

Thank you to everyone who baked, bought 

cakes and sweet treats for our Macmillan Coffee 

Morning.  We are pleased to confirm that  we 

raised  a staggering grand total of ……… 

£486 

JLT also had the important job of judging the ‘Priory Bake Off’ AS PART OF OUR Macmillan 

Coffee Morning.  It was a tough decision but they were able to choose a winner! 



Priory Primary School 2023-2024 

Autumn Term Diary Dates 

Thurs 5th Oct Magic Flute Workshops (Y5) 

Tue Y4 Visit to Royal Opera House 

Thurs 19th Oct Hull Fair Enterprise (Y1) 

Mon 23rd Oct Y5 Tudor Experience at Burton Constable 

Mon 23rd Oct Y4 Roman experience visit 

Thurs 26th Oct Autumn discos (FS 2-245, Y1/2/3 2.45-4, Y4/5/6 4.15-
5.30PM) 

Fri 27th Oct CLOSE FOR THE HALF TERM 

Mon 6th Nov Children return to school 

Tue 7th—Wed 8th Nov Parents consultation evenings 

Wed 15th Nov School photos (individual and siblings) 

Tue 28th Nov Y1 Hull Museums Visit 

W/C 11th Dec Christmas performances 

Details for individual classes to follow w/c 09/10/2032W/C 

W/C 18TH Dec Christmas parties 

Fri 22nd Dec Last day of the Autumn Term 



Diary Dates  

Spring Term Diary Dates 

Mon 8th Jan INSET Day—School closed to pupils 

Tue 9th Jan Children return to school 

Mon5-Fri 9th Feb Science Week 

Fri 9th Feb Close for half term 

Mon 19th Feb Children return to school 

Y5 Bikeability begins 

Mon 26th—Thurs 29th 
Feb 

Y6 Mock SATs week 

Wed 28th—Thurs 29th 
Feb 

Parents consultation evening 

Mon 11th  Mar Primary Conference Day—school closes to children 

Tue 19th March Class photos 

Fri 22nd March Last day of Spring Term 



Diary Dates  

Summer Term Diary Dates 

Mon 8th April INSET Day—School closed to pupils 

Tue 9th April Children return to school  

Mon 15th April Y4 Jorvik trip 

Tue 16th April  Phonics screening meeting for parents  

Mon 6th May Bank Holiday 

Mon 13th—Thurs 16th 
May 

Y6 SAT’S 

Fri 24th May Close for  half term  

Mon 3rd June Children return to school 

Mon 10th—Fri 14th 
Jun 

Y1Phonics screening week 

Mon 1st—Fri 5th Jul Arts week 

Mon 8th Jul Y6 Transition Week 

Wed 10th Jul Transition day 

Parents drop-in evening  

Tues 16th Jul Y6 Prom 

Fri 19th Jul Last day of Summer Term 


